
 

December 22, 2020 

Web Announcement 2385 

 
Attention Provider Type 39 (Adult Day Health Care – ADHC):   

1915(i) Update Regarding Provider Enrollment Checklist  
Effective December 9, 2020, the provider enrollment checklist for provider type 39 (Adult Day Health Care - ADHC) 
has been updated to require that all PT 39 providers must submit a copy of their Nevada Secretary of State 
business license with an initial provider enrollment or revalidation.   

Any questions regarding this requirement can be directed to 1915i@dhcfp.nv.gov.   

The updated PT 39 Checklist is available on the Provider Enrollment Checklists webpage. 
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